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Your tssue of January 21, vol. 5 No. 3g on our Llberlan
adventure re a6 r.nclslve ar rt rr revealrng. your toen of
lnveotlgatora has done a very good Job. plearc keep rt up.

Thls, r assurne, rnust have provoked sf,flclal rcapon'e yhlsh
gave a percentage flgure that works out at rbout 50 caeuartler,
r donrt understand why the government cannot grve ftgurer of c
our casual bles on at least a weekr,y baora, or ra the rrf,e of
a Nlgerlan worUrlese3

whab stllr baffr*s nle ls that rt *,ae when raLe sarnuel Doe waa
at the hlghest etage of hls tyranny and mlsrule thaf. he earned
Nlgerlan close frlendshlp, a hlgh natlonal award anil masslve
flnanclal and mllltary aasletance. *HAT Js rHE sncHET?

The Americans who know what happens rn the roorns and backyards
of Afrlcan rearJers 5,3!v Lhat the game was up for Doe and were
reaciy Lo get hlm out of Llberla to any country of hls cholce
tor safety, but our support gave him conflcjence to reJect the
offer and slt tlght.

our adventure rn Llberra ouddenry turned Lrberlanl agalnat
Nlgerlans who had rlved and frourrshe,J ln buolness and other
professJ.ons ri that country for decade'. *any were krrred,
many dled of hunger and they loat everythlng. oup T9go BRTLLTANT
JOURNALISTS? ? ?

we lnltlated the ldea of ECoMoG, flrst, as a peace-keeprng force
and later turned to peace)gnrorclng offensrvc f,orce and we have
bankrol&d the operatron. our oordrera are dylng and wo are
denled the r lght to know the number of the daad
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and wounded.


